
Dear Parents,

I can’t believe it’s February! The students have 
started 2022 identifying their strengths and 
stretches and working hard to improve their skills.  
Thank you for supporting them with their 
homework activities.  

REMINDERS:
 Students should be going to bed a little earlier, 

some are quite tired in the morning and this 
affects their concentration and ability to 
process new knowledge

 Please check & initial planners daily 
 Please provide healthy lunches 
 Students need to be wearing warm jackets and 

winter shoes

With the concerning situation of the Pandemic, 
please discuss with your child the importance of 

following the school and class safety routines.  We 
will continue to wash hands and clean and 

sanitize desks various times a day.  Sharing of 
personal items is not allowed.

Curriculum Highlights:
Religion: Beatitudes, Liturgical  Year,  
Apostle’s Creed
Reading: Questioning Fiction and Non 
Fiction literature, text features 
Writing: adding supportive details to 
paragraphs, opinion writing, writing process 
- editing
Math:  Multiplication and division fluency,  
0-12 times tables, solving word problems, 
read and interpret data in tables, graphs
Science:  Forms of Energy, Biomes
Socials: Cultural Diversity, Trading Conflicts 
between First Nations and The Europeans, 

Blanket Exercise
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Please email me with any 
questions or concerns.
fatimagaspar@spev.ca

Take care and stay safe!
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